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Friday 11th October, 2019 

Dear parent/carer, 
 

Earlier this week, we were delighted to welcome Grace, a nutritionist from Chartwells 

(the company who provide our school meals), into school to deliver an assembly about 

the importance of healthy eating and a balanced diet. Grace spoke very highly of our 

wonderful children and how much knowledge they had in this area, following their 

learning in class. We look forward to welcoming her back to deliver workshops. 
 

Our first PTA disco of the year will be taking place on Thursday 17th October. The discos 

now have brand new timings, which are as follows: 
 

    Reception and Key Stage 1: 6.00pm-7.00pm 

    Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6):  7.10pm-8.10pm 
  

Entry remains at just £1 per pupil and refreshments will remain available for children and 

adults alike (if you wish to stay). Should you be able to join our wonderful PTA and 

support with the disco, or other events, please either speak to them directly, or let school 

know and we will pass on your details. Your PTA work hard to raise funds and we are 

ever-grateful for their support.  
 

Many thanks to those were able to join us for our first Parent Consultation Evening 

(Parents’ Evening) this week. We hope that you found it to be useful at this earlier point in 

the term. Our new school cook, Jayne, really enjoyed meeting so many of you too. As 

you know, school have reorganised these Parent Consultation Evenings, so there are 

now two (of which this was the first) in the academic year. The next will take place in 

February. This year, we will once again send out a termly report.  
 

Congratulations to the Y5/6 girls and boys who represented their school so wonderfully in 

this week’s CADSSA A League football matches. Further details will be published in our 

next newsletter. Good luck to our cross country team who are scheduled to race next 

week…our fingers are crossed for better weather! 
 

Following last week’s big smiles from our lovely Reception Class, we are in the ‘Cheadle 

and Tean Times’ once again this week, with a nice piece on St. Werburgh’s receiving the 

‘Most Sporting School’ award. 
 

Have a lovely (and hopefully dry!) weekend and many thanks for your ongoing support. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 

The St. Werburgh’s team 


